
 
MARSHFIELD PARISH COUNCIL                  TUESDAY 24th November  2020 

 

Marshfield Parish Council held a meeting on Tuesday 24th November 2020 at 7.00 pm via Zoom. 

     

Cllrs present:   Cllr P Munro-Davies       Cllr A Christie   Cllr R Snow 

     Cllr B Veitch  Cllr Hogben 

   

     Cllr S Reade 

              

     +  6 members of the public 

  

Apologies:  Cllr Finnegan, Cllr LeMasonry 

 

  

Confirmation of previous minutes 

 Proposed by Cllr Veitch , seconded by Cllr Hogben, carried unanimously. 

 

Items from the public  

 Nothing 

 
Matters arising 

 
a)  Highway Matters – Water has broken through the road again on Ringswell. PC to report to 

StreetCare 

b) Marshfield Outdoor Recreation Association – AGM no other news 

c)  Marshfield Community Land Trust – Nothing 

d) Sustainable Marshfield – Lots of trees planted at the weekend, connecting tree corridors for Birds 

and other wildlife. Cllr Reade advised that he has requested a further 2000 trees. 
 

Planning 

No Planning Applications 

  
Planning Enforcement 

 

 69 High Street – works starting prior to completion of Planning Process 

 

 

Correspondence 

 
Parish Council have requested a site meeting at Ringswell Common with the SGC Commons Officer to 

review the plan of works. 

 

Parish Council now have two Councillor vacancies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Finance 

After the following transactions, balances are: C/A £395.99 D/A £108,199.71  

NatWest £25,344.00.   £1000.00 transferred from the D/A to the C/A 

 

 South Glos Council  £419.50 Amenity Grass cutting and emptying of dog waste bins 

 Tim Rudge   £85.00  Tree work at Withymead 

 J Chiddy   £87.00  Locking/unlocking the new gate at Withymead/month 

 MJ Church    £28.80  Litter collection at Withymead 

 Viking    £158.35 New vacuum cleaner for Pavilion 

 Viking    £66.76  Office Supplies 

 A Chiddy   £162.52 Cleaning at Pavilion 

 BT    £62.20  Telephone and Broadband at Tolzey Hall 

  

  

            Cheque schedule proposed by Cllr Christie, seconded by Cllr Hogben, carried unanimously. 

 Cheques signed by Cllr Veitch and Cllr Hogben. 

 

   

District Councillor Feedback 

 

Cllr Reade has also received correspondence relating to Ringswell and remains neutral while taking an 

interest in how it is managed in the future. 

The ownership of the road down to the sewage works to be further investigated. 

 

 

Matters for Discussion 

 

Cllr Snow asked if any response to the Inconsistent Planning Decisions letter had been received, nothing 

received as yet. 

 

The Village Christmas Tree has arrived and will be lit up by the end of the week. 

The PC will investigate lights along the High Street for next year. 

 

 

Date of Next Meeting – Tuesday 8th December 7.00pm  

Meeting closed at 7.30 pm 

 

marshfieldparishcouncil.co.uk 


